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PE reminders for next week 
 

PE notices and reminders: 

Pupils must bring in a written note from parents/carers if they are to be excused from PE.  Pupils are 

still expected to be in their full PE kit (with a few exceptions) during the lesson otherwise 

consequences will be issued in the same way as if they had forgotten their kit.  For example, Strike 

1 for forgetting kit (C1 – 10-minute detention), Strike 2 (C2 – 20-minute detention), Strike 3 (C3 – 

after school detention). These strikes reset after every half term and every pupil knows the 

expectation. 
 

Pupils must wear trainers to participate in lunchtime co-curricular clubs. 
 

Handball results: 

Well done to our Boys’ Handball team who were victorious against Lawrence Sheriff on Wednesday 

evening winning 8-3 and scoring some excellent goals in the process. Our games against Ashlawn 

for both boys and girls ended in 2 losses but their effort and enthusiasm was fantastic. 
 

Netball: 

Our Netballers had their first game against Bilton on Tuesday and lost narrowly 4-2. It was a great 

experience for our team as we can build on the rules and tactics as we play Parker E-ACT Academy 

on Tuesday (details below). 
 

Upcoming fixtures: 

• Tuesday 1st February: Netball – Houlton vs Parker E-ACT Academy (at Houlton – pick up 

time 4:45pm). Team sheet has been posted today and information will be sent out via Edulink. 
 

Please follow our PE Twitter page for key information and fixtures @HoultonPEdept 

Morse College 
 

Morse College will be holding a charity chocolate and sweet tombola on Valentine’s day.  

If you would like to donate any prizes please send them in to Miss Etheridge.  

Grayson’s Art Club Reminder 
 

As part of the Creative Department’s commitment to showcasing the talents of our pupils, 

submissions for Grayson’s Art Club have now opened and we would be delighted if our pupils 

submitted work for consideration.  
 

A selection of dates and times have been placed outside the art studio (room ST.0.05) where pupils 

can sign up and secure their first tutorial.  If your child has a particular interest in art please encourage 

them to join this fantastic opportunity. 

 



  


